
Last year Ontario Regional Council committed to fight back against 

the privatization of Healthcare and to join a coalition of unions that 

represent nurses across the province.  The next phase of townhalls 

will be coming to Toronto (Feb 26th) and virtually via ZOOM on 

February 29th.   

 

Below are the meeting details:  

 

February 26th  

6PM  

National Office  

115 Gordon Baker Rd, Toronto  

 

 

February 29th  

6PM  

via ZOOM     

 

Register in Advance for this: 

https://unifor.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_pNRnAMbs

ST-YSf1qNoTjOw#/registration 

 

 

Solidarity, 
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